
 

WATER/WASTEWATER REPORT 3RD QUARTER 2023 

Seems like everything is going smooth. Talked to Dan on 7/6/23 and he is making about 
10,000 gallons/day when he is out. He has been reading meters and we are not sure if there 

is a leak or not. When I get last month’s data, it will let us know for sure. 

The WWTP pond is overrun with algae. I have a diffuser to install, which should help with the 

issue. Installation should be done by 8/4. 

BFU had to reseed the WWTP twice last month. I have not heard why, so I am assuming the 

torrential rains.  

No other issues to report. 

 

 

 

 


